
Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Church Civic Service Day! This is a wonderful 

opportunity for us to come together as a community and serve those in need. 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: Community Park, 123 Main St. 

We will be engaging in various service projects, including park clean-up, food distribution, and 

community outreach. All ages are welcome, and we encourage you to bring your family and 

friends! 

Please sign up in the church lobby or contact the church office by March 15 to let us know you'll 

be joining us. 

Let's come together to make a positive impact in our community! 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


